PlanningAlias

From: Michael Noc

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 11:22 AM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Newport Village rezoning application
Importance: High

Dear Mayor and other Council members,

| have been a property owner in the first Newport Building on Kilpatrick since it opened. | would like to voice my support
of the next project at 3040 Kilpatrick Avenue. We need additional housing in Courtenay and this is a great location. It’s a
great neighborhood near many restaurants and services.

| hope you will support this project.

Thanks,

Michael Noc
#304 — 3070 Kilpatrick Avenue

Michael F. Noc, BBA, CIM*, CFP*, CLU, ChFC
Insurance and Portfolio Management
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